
Year 5 will be learning all about the Benin Empire . We will be focusing on this subject in History and we 
will be learning many exciting things. For your Summer 1 homework project this half term, we would like 

you to create something linked to our learning in the classroom. These are some ideas below, but feel 
free to think of your own if you would like to – be as creative as you like!

Make sure to practise your times tables and spellings daily.

Summer 1


